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August 27, 2010 

VIA EMAIL 
 
Mr. Austin Schlick, General Counsel  
Ms. Sharon Gillett, Chief of Wireline Competition Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission  
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 

Re:  Update on RFI, Pre-Qualification and RFP, WC Docket Nos. 07-149 & 09-109 

Dear Mr. Schlick and Ms. Gillett: 

I am writing on behalf of the  North American Portability Management LLC (“NAPM LLC”) 
to provide the Commission with an update regarding the Request for Proposal (“RFP”) that the 
NAPM LLC is developing for number portability database platform(s) and services in the seven United 
States former Regional Bell Operating Company (“RBOC”) service areas or regions, including their 
related territories.  The RFP for the NPAC/SMS platform(s) will be issued in the fourth quarter of 
2011, with vendor selection, contract execution, platform testing, and system deployment to be 
completed prior to system launch in June 2015. 

In preparation for the RFP, the NAPM LLC will issue a Request for Information (“RFI”) 
in the fourth quarter of 2010 and begin to pre-qualify potential vendors.  Beginning on 
November 15, 2010, interested parties may visit the NAPM LLC website (www.napmllc.org) for 
additional RFI and Pre-Qualification information and obtain instructions for the RFI/RFP 
process.  Beginning on December 1, 2010, the RFI and additional Pre-Qualification information 
will be made available. 

The NAPM LLC respectfully requests the Commission to issue an FCC News Release 
announcing the NAPM LLC News Release in order to ensure that all interested parties are made 
aware of the upcoming RFI and Pre-Qualification Process. 
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Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Todd D. Daubert 
Counsel for the NAPM LLC 

 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Maureen Duignan, OGC 
 Diane Griffin Holland, OGC 
 Christopher Killion, OGC 
 William Dever, WCB 
 Michelle Sclater, WCB 
 Ann Stevens, WCB 
 Sanford Williams, WCB 
  


